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Mathematical Expertise and Excellence Program – address to the 
first graduates  
 

The look of understanding on a student’s face when they have that ‘Eureka’ moment is 
something that teachers live for. Our CEO, David de Carvalho, says, “there is nothing like it”. 
These are the moments that have been experienced by the first teachers to complete the 
Sydney Catholic Schools (SCS) Mathematical Expertise and Excellence Program. 
 
The program is an innovative way to reimagine professional development in our teaching of 
mathematics so that we 'fan the flames of wonder' in our students. 
 
Read more about it in David’s speech to the graduating teachers (PDF 177 kb). 

 
From left to right: SCS Director of Education and Research, Kate O'Brien, ACARA CEO, David de Carvalho, and Dr 

Christine Mae, Education Officer, Mathematics and Numeracy K–12, and ME&E program  
 

 

ACARA Annual Report 2019–20 
 
ACARA has published its annual report that documents ACARA’s performance and operations for 
the 2019–20 financial year. 
 
To view the report, visit the 'ACARA reports and publications' page of this website or click the 
image below. 

 

https://acaraweb.blob.core.windows.net/acaraweb/docs/default-source/communications-documents/mathematical-expertise-and-excellence-program-d-de-carvalho-speech-20201016.pdf
https://www.acara.edu.au/about-us/acara-reports-and-publications
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Want to know what teachers think about what they are teaching? 
 
The review of the Foundation – Year 10 Australian Curriculum is now well underway. ACARA’s 
CEO, David de Carvalho, has been visiting 24 primary schools across Australia, one from 
each sector in each jurisdiction, to hear from teachers about their experience. Click here to 
view this video to hear about the top issues that are emerging on the Australian Curriculum. 

 
 

 
Stay up to date with ACARA news 
 
Read and subscribe to the Parent Update, ACARA’s monthly e-newsletter that brings national 
education news about NAPLAN, My School and the Australian Curriculum to parents. 
 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UoZplj4zbFo&feature=youtu.be
https://www.acara.edu.au/news-and-media/parent-update-newsletter

